
 
 
Tuesday, 17th December 2024 
 
 

Re: Wednesday 8th January, 15.15 - 16.45, 
GCSEs Explained, Parent Information Event 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

I am writing to invite you to attend our Year 10 Information Event, GCSEs Explained, taking place on Wednesday 8th 
January, from 15.15 - 16.45.  
 

This will be an invaluable opportunity for you to hear from the leadership team, head of year and pastoral manager 
on how to support students with revision, and information on the upcoming assessments on GCSE topics.  
 

Alongside the presentations, there will be opportunity to speak with staff who teach the GCSE subjects including 
information on how to purchase revision guides, and a session for parents/carers on the college excellence 
programme.  
 

You will be asked to check your personal details that we hold in our school system. If there has been an address change 
in the past few weeks and you need to update your record with us, please bring along a proof of address. If you are 
unsure of how to log in to G4S, we will also have staff available to help with sorting out logins. 
  
Parking restrictions are in place around the school site: you are strongly recommended to use public transport or walk 
to school, where possible. 
 

It is essential that you and your child attend the information evening in order for both of you to be part of the learning 
and progress conversations that will be taking place. Please complete the online google form no later than Monday 
6th January to confirm your attendance to this event. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Alice Clay 
Headteacher 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdUmAVlJHod4jqAh_ElGI5rwexKzcWtLX0SJwZC73PbdeLG_g/viewform?usp=sharing

